
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF 

LEGISLATIVE-STYLE HEARING 

November 30, 2022 

 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1050, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION OF THE 

IMPLEMENTATION OF INTERCONNECTION STANDARDS IN THE DISTRICT OF 

COLUMBIA 

 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (“Commission”) hereby gives notice 

that due to the requests made by the Chesapeake Solar and Storage Association and Solar United 

Neighbors, the legislative-styled hearing regarding the distribution system upgrades and telemetry 

requirements to accommodate the interconnection of small generator facilities scheduled for 

December 13, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. is postponed to a date to be determined.  

 

For additional information, contact the Commission Secretary at Public Service Commission of 

the District of Columbia, 1325 G Street N.W., 8th Floor, Washington, D.C. 20005 or by e-mail to 

psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov – subject “FC1050 Legislative-Style Hearing”.  
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